
St. John Armenian Church 
Komitas Choir 
Newsletter March 2017

St. John Armenian Church Komitas Choir:  Music Director, Deacon Rubik Mailian.  Executive Board:  Fr. Aren Jebejian, President; Charlene Apigian, Chairman; Denise Karakashian, Vice
Chairman; Gary Melikian, Treasurer; Annette Mamassian, Corresponding Secretary; Linda Jevahirian, Recording Secretary; John Yavruian, George Boyagian, Advisors  

Komitas Choir Mission
• Participate actively in all church services
• Bring glory to God through worship and music
• Benefit individually and collectively from our musical heritage as 

handed down to us by our church forefathers
• Encourage and work for the advancement of the rich Armenian 

musical culture and the presentation of same for the enlightenment 
and education of Armenians and non-Armenians alike

• Instill the love of Armenian music in the hearts of the young 
American-Armenians in our community

Recruiting New Members
Singing with the Komitas Choir is an inspiring way 
to learn the Badarak, while being a part of the rich 
Armenian musical culture.  Encourage your family 
and friends to join.  The choir sings on Sunday 
morning and rehearses on Thursday evenings.  
Members are also called upon for funerals and 
other special performances.  

SAVE THE DATE
Komitas Choir Picnic

Thursday July 27 6:00 pm 
St. John Armenian Church
This event needs a chair. 
Contact Charlene 
Chardo1066@aol.com

Manoogian Manor Visit
Saturday 

April 22 11 am

Arts of Armenia July 10-14
This committee needs volunteers  

Contact Denise denisekar@hotmail.com

“The Promise” 
Starting April 21 at a theater near you

Watch the trailer:  
http://www.imdb.com/title/tt4776998/

Wednesday April 5

Fish /Lobster Dinner 5:30 pm

Presentation Church Sanctuary 7 pm 

Understanding Holy Week
Deacon Rubik Mailian

Badarak for the Anniversary of the 
Armenian Genocide

St. Sarkis Armenian Apostolic Church
Monday, April 24 – 7 pm

Choir Rehearsals at 7:00 pm
Thursday March 30 – St. John

Thursday April 6 – St. John
Tuesday April 18 – St. Sarkis

All choir members please: 
• Label your robes so Charlene can 

finish the inventory necessary for 
the purchase of new robes

• Remove items from your closet 
that are not being used.
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